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This document serves as a placeholder for Attachment 32 – HCAP Providers for The 

Empire Plan. NPI and TIN is now available for each provider (when available).  

Offerors must have completed and provided the Department of Civil Service’s 

Procurement Office with a Confidentiality and Non-Disclosure Agreement (Attachment 

10) to request the HCAP Providers for The Empire Plan list.  

The HCAP Providers for The Empire Plan will be shared via IBM Aspera SendVault 

and Offerors need to have the latest version of the IBM Aspera Web Plugin (Aspera 

Connect) to use the application.   

Requests for these files should be made directly to DCSProcurement@cs.ny.gov . 

 

 

  HCAP Providers for The Empire Plan - RFP entitled: 

“Pharmacy Benefit Services for The Empire Plan, 

Student Employee Health Plan, and NYS Insurance 

Fund Workers’ Compensation Prescription Drug 

Programs” 
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